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9th September 2021 

 

Dear Remove parents, 
  
I hope your daughter has enjoyed her first week at College. 

 
In my communication last week, I mentioned that I would update you on our plans for the Remove Social Evening.  

We have decided to make adjustments to the evening, in order to ensure it is ‘Covid safe’, whilst maintaining the 

opportunity for students to socialise as a group and for parents to meet one another and ask any questions.  
We would like to welcome you and your daughter into College for a social event next Wednesday, 15th September. 
 

For students 
Your daughter is invited to join us for a social activity 16:30 – 18:00.  This team-building event will give the students 

an opportunity to meet other members of their year group in a fun and informal atmosphere, as well as meet older 

students. The event will take place in The Core and we will provide your daughter with supper.  This is not a 

compulsory event as we recognise that some students will have after school commitments, yet we encourage those 

who can to come along.  We will plan to run a similar event later in the term. 
For parents 
We invite parents to join us from 17:30 for refreshments, to meet other Remove parents and to ask the Remove 

Pastoral Team any questions, before collecting your daughter at 18:00. This event will take place in the College Hall 

or, if weather permits, outside. 

 
I am mindful that this is a change of both the plan and the timings originally published and that parents may have 

organised their evening to attend the 19:00 event.  Therefore, if there is demand, we will run another 19:00 session 

for parents to come into College for 30 minutes and repeat the earlier parental session. 

 
We hope that you will support our decision and you understand the need to make these adjustments, whilst also 

trying to invite you into College and to replicate a social event for both parents and students. 

 
Please complete the form to indicate you and your daughter’s attendance to the events. 
 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-

EVpVFijPt4p4W8XcAN1VEjATMLEw9zalUOU9HNjU3VFA0MkkzQVRDM0U4MEtSMDA0WC4u 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr V. Mitchell 

Deputy Head (Pastoral) 
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